

Parent Partnership Newsletter No.1 Autumn 1

Dear parents/carers,

In July 2014 we received the Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA). LPPA is recognised nationally and provides a challenging framework in which schools can strengthen their partnership with parents and carers. Since being granted the award, we have continued to work towards the LPPA targets. Last year we were successful with an application for the renewal of this award.

At Buckton Vale, as you know, we value parental support which is vital to our school and the children's education and progress.

We are confident the renewal of this award will continue to help us develop further and evidence the good practice which is already embedded within our school.

More information about the award can be found at www.lppa.co.uk

Miss Woodhouse





We hope that the children enjoyed the Pumpkin Ball. Thank you to all that attended. We raised a total of £635.90.

The carved pumpkins continue to amaze staff!
It gets harder each year to choose a winner.
Thank you for your amazing efforts.

Congratulations to

Charlie B (Rec) and James J (Yr 4) for winning this year's Pumpkin prize.

Tuesday 7th November



We Asked

How would you like to see money that is raised from events spent in school?

You Said

Outdoor Trim Trail received 54 votes

Popular Further Suggestions

New reading books Outdoor shelter or seating

We Will

Improve our outdoor area.

We are in the process of gathering prices for large outdoor equipment such as a trim trail and benches.

Your feedback will be on our website soon under Parent Partnership.

Dates for your diary

6th December — EYFS Nativity 14th December- Key Stage 1 Nativity **Remember to look at our Annual Calendar of Events for further dates**.

Future Friends of Buckton Vale Events Christmas Fair 1st December 6pm — 8pm

If you are available to help at any school events please email fobv@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk or speak to Miss Woodhouse.